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Friday 6th September 2024 
 

Year 4 - Verulamium Museum 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
A visit to the Verulamium Museum offers an engaging journey into Roman Britain, providing 
a unique opportunity for children to explore the history and culture of the Romans. Located 
in St Albans, the museum showcases fascinating artifacts, including mosaics, pottery, and 
coins, all discovered from the ancient Roman city of Verulamium. Through interactive 
exhibits and reconstructions, children can learn about Roman daily life, architecture, and 
their influence on the local area, making history come alive in an educational and fun 
experience. 
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:              4B: Monday 14th October 2024 
  4E: Wednesday 16th October 2024 
  4O: Friday 18th October 2024 
     
Place:             Verulamium Museum  
 
Travel:             School minibus  
 
Cost: A contribution of £9 is needed to cover the cost of the trip. Unfortunately, 

without sufficient uptake, the sessions will not take place. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable walking shoes  
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket. 
 
If your child usually gets a free school meal, we will provide them with a packed lunch for 
the day.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission.  
 
If you are able to support this visit by coming along with us, please speak to your class 
teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 4 Team 


